
04/03/2021 

MS Tamsin Holloway 
83 Central RD 
Avalon NSW 2107 
Tamsinholloway54@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

I am greatly concerned about the proposed development of Robertson Rd.

I believe the development will destroy the character and charm of Robertson Rd which I have 
enjoyed since moving to the Northern Beaches 12 years ago. Robertson Rd is at the heart of 
Newport which without it’s casual understated charm would be more of a drive-through. 

Families, friends and community groups presently use the road by day and by night as a 
gathering place with it’s myriad cafes and restaurants and boutique shops. I believe this 
character would be destroyed by its overdevelopment. 

Sent: 4/03/2021 9:13:47 AM
Subject: Online Submission


